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Parent Conferences 
 

It shall be the responsibility of each teacher to offer a conference to the parents of the children in 
his/her classroom. The purpose of the conference is to ensure the continued improvement of 
student achievement.  Individual schools will make arrangements for such conferences.  This 
conference should take place at least during the first three months of the school year at the 
mutual convenience of the teacher and parent.  Teachers may have the option of scheduling 
conferences while their classes are involved with art, music, or physical education, if such 
arrangements can be made. 
 
In addition, Open House programs will be scheduled during the first two months of the school 
year.  In order to accommodate parents with children at different levels, Open House dates at the 
various schools should not conflict with those at the Mt. View Complex. 
 
Parents and teachers are encouraged to schedule conferences at times other than Open House in 
order to facilitate a meaningful exchange of information. 
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